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Uniform Reminder
February 27, 2024  


[bookmark: _GoBack]Uniforms Required at Odyssey Charter School  


Uniforms are required to attend classes at Odyssey Charter School. This includes the outerwear/jackets as detailed in the current dress code. 



Now that the cold winter months are behind us, we must return to the school's standard dress code, which includes the required outer jacket. We allow scholars to utilize winter coats during freezing weather as we do not have extremely cold weather jackets in our current dress code requirement. These days have passed, and we must return to the standard dress code requirements. 


· No winter jackets/coats. No hooded jackets/coats. No jackets/coats that do not have the school logo on them. Only uniform jackets/coats will be allowed on campus.


Currently, in our lost and found area, we have a large selection of outer jackets that have been left at school. If you have lost a coat, please get in touch with the school office for the location of the lost and found. 


Your cooperation in this regard is appreciated. Let's have a fantastic last 12 weeks of school!!
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